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Principal Newsletter

FOLLOW US:

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Just last week, I sent the students all the final exam and Positive
Addiction information, as well as adjusted schedules for the month of
May. There is a lot going on as we enter the home stretch! I want to
take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Reynolds for all her hard work to
organize and execute a successful prom. Thank you also to those
parents and staff members who helped organize and chaperone post-
prom. Going back to the 90’s was certainly a nostalgic feeling for
many of us!

 This week we will wrap up the end-of-course exams and look ahead
to next week which includes our May Crowning and Positive
Addiction, two traditions here at LCC. While I am looking forward to
celebrating all of these events with our school community, I am
extremely thrilled and proud to celebrate news I was recently made
aware of by our Senior Director at the Diocese, Matt Daniels. 

 Earlier this year, all young people throughout the Diocese were
asked to participate in the Eucharistic Revival Youth Contest
answering the question via an essay or other multimedia project,
“What does the Eucharist mean to me?” There were over 500 young
people who participated either individually or as part of a group.
Bishop Daniel Thomas, Mrs. Patricia Odey-Murray, and the
Department of Catholic Education reviewed every entry and worked
to identify the most inspiring of all of the students’ work based on four
divisions: primary (grades K-2), intermediate (grades 3-5), middle
(grades 6-8) and high school (grades 9-12). LCC had two finalists!

High School (Grades 9-12)

Essay Finalists:

             Emma Hunley, Grade 10, Lima Central Catholic
             Megan Evans, Grade 11, Sandusky Central Catholic
             Zac Campbell, Grade 12, Lima Central Catholic

Emma and Zac have been invited to attend a reception next week
with Bishop Thomas where an overall winner will be announced. If
you see either of these students, please be sure to congratulate them
alongside Ms. Brunelle for her part in encouraging our students to
participate. 

Although the end of the year is particularly busy, it is important to
celebrate our students' successes. Definitely proud to be a T-Bird!

Blessings,
Ms. Williams 

May 1
                        May Crowning

May 5
                         Positive Addiction Race

May 6
                        Hall of Fame Induction - 
                        1:00 New Gym Lobby

May 12
                         Baccalaureate Mass and 
                         Senior Awards Breakfast - 
                         8:00 am, St. Johns Church

May 13
                       Graduation -7:00, New Gym

SAVE THE DATE:

4.28.23

https://twitter.com/lcchstbirds
https://www.instagram.com/limacentralcatholichs/
http://www.facebook/com/limacentralcatholic


Congrats to Emma Hunley and Zac Cambell for being
finalists in the Diocese of Toledo's Eucharistic Revival
Youth Contest. They are two of the top three finalists out of
500 plus students who participated in the contest by writing
an essay on, "What does the Eucharist mean to me?"

Prom CourtBroadcast Episode
CLICK HERE to watch the final episode of broadcasting. Congratulations to our 2023 Prom Court!

Seniors: Queen Katie Cox, Olivia Stewart, Sami
Stumbaugh, Christian Marks, King Sal Guagenti and Matt
Cira.
Juniors: Carsyn Dafler, Emily Morrisey, Ellie Barrett,
Princess Emma Donley, Prince Billy Bourk, Carson Parker,
Jake Nieman and Cosimo Di Tolla.

Hunley & Cambell Finalists

Purse Bingo
Tickets are available for purse bingo on June 8th. 
CLICK HERE to purchase tickets!

ALL Youth Class of 2023
Congratulations to the ALL (Allen Lima Leadership) Youth
Class of 2023! What a wonderful experience for these
young ladies and men! Great job!

https://youtu.be/lDJzvWmsR7Y
https://lcchs.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/LCCPurseBingo2023/tabid/1366567/Default.aspx



